
From: Coats, Brian@Waterboards 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 10:38 AM 
To: Prager, John@Waterboards 
Cc: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards 
Subject: FW: 2015 Failure to File Reporting - A001896 
 
Hearing request 
 
************************************************************************************************************************ 
From: Adina Klaus [mailto:adina.klaus@ealas.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 8:58 AM 
To: Coats, Brian@Waterboards 
Subject: Re: 2015 Failure to File Reporting - A001896 
 
I received it a few days ago. Whom so it reply to? 
 
I would like to respectfully request a hearing regarding the penalty and failure to complete filing of the water report. 
 
On Tue, Jan 10, 2017 at 8:52 AM, Coats, Brian@Waterboards <Brian.Coats@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote: 
You can request a hearing by filing a written reply (email will suffice) provided you are 
within the 20 day time period of receiving the ACL. When did you receive the ACL? 
Brian Coats, P.E. 
Senior Water Resources Control Engineer 
Division of Water Rights 
(916) 341-5389 

Brian.Coats@waterboards.ca.gov 
 
*********************************************************************************************************************** 
From: Adina Klaus [mailto:adina.klaus@ealas.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 8:45 AM 
To: Coats, Brian@Waterboards 
Subject: Re: 2015 Failure to File Reporting - A001896 
 
How can I request a hearing? 
 
On Tue, Jan 10, 2017 at 8:33 AM, Coats, Brian@Waterboards <Brian.Coats@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote: 
Ms. Klaus, 
If you received an Administrative Civil Liability (ACL) complaint, please either accept the settlement offer ($250) or 
request a 
hearing within 20 days of receiving the ACL to avoid the much higher $10,000 liablity. I see that you filed your 2015 
report on January 7, 2017. 
Sincerely, 
Brian Coats, P.E. 
Senior Water Resources Control Engineer 
Division of Water Rights 
(916) 341-5389 
Brian.Coats@waterboards.ca.gov 
**************************************************************************************** 
From: Adina Klaus [mailto:adina.klaus@ealas.org] 
Sent: Saturday, January 07, 2017 10:06 AM 
To: WB-DIT-eWRIMS 
Subject: letter of non compliance 
 
Dear Ms. Kathy Mrowka, 
I recently received a letter requesting a hearing regarding the fact that I had not filled out the water report on line. I did 
not know that I had not filled out my reports as I do not have consistent internet service at home. Yesterday I spoke 
with Patrick Bates and he helped me fill out the reports. I only hope I did it correctly and I was very nervous about 
doing it incorrectly. Please let me know what the next step is regarding the hearing. My husband and I both work long 
hours and must have missed the report accidentally. Please forgive us. 
Thank you very much, 
-- 

mailto:Brian.Coats@waterboards.ca.gov


Mrs. Adina Klaus M.Ed. 
1st Grade Teacher 
Albert Einstein Academy 
for Letters, Arts and Sciences 


